
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 If you have any questions regarding Hot Lunch, please email HVPAC@hotmail.com   

Join us on Facebook at Happy Valley Elementary Parent Advisory Council     

    

All hot lunch orders must be placed through the happyvalley.hotlunches.net website. Parents must 
register and set up a new account at the beginning of each school year. Please ensure when 
registering that you add your child(ren) with the correct class and teacher. It is important to sign 
up using an email that you check on a regular basis. Once registered, click on manage orders to 
submit your order.  Payment must be made online with credit card or VISA debit through our hot 
lunch site.  Do not send cash or cheques to the school without make prior arrangements with the 
PAC.  Cut off to order hot lunch on Oct. 1st will be Sunday Sept. 26th. Cut off to subsequent orders 
will be 9 days prior to each hot lunch.  
 
Please note if you have an outstanding balance from June, it will carry over to the new school year.  
All Hot balances must be paid by the end of each term.  
 
We are aware that this is a difficult time financially for many families and would like to offer our 
support. If you would like order hot lunch for your child but require assistance, please email 
HVPAC@hotmail.com for details. 
  
 

 
 

Hot Lunch Volunteers 

While we usually love volunteers, we are required to limit the 

amount of helpers in the school. We will not be able to accept any 

drop-in volunteers on the day of.  We will be looking for a limited 

number of volunteers to help with hot lunch throughout the 

term. If you are interested in volunteering please email 

HVPAC@hotmail.com for  more information or join our 

Facebook group for more info. 

 

Happy Valley PAC Hot Lunch Program 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch Dates for our First Term: 
Oct. 1st Panago Pizza   Oct. 15th Boston Pizza 

Nov. 5th Panago Pizza Nov. 26th Whitespot  

Dec. 3rd Subway  Dec. 17th Panago Pizza 

This year we are happy to offer 

lunches as a meal including a drink 

and a side.  Due to the limited number 

of volunteers that we are allowed, there 

will not be a choice of sides, deletions, 

or substitutions.  All menu options for 

each hot lunch can be viewed on 

happyvalley.hotlunches.net. 
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